
 
 

                 Informational Item 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET 
              
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  March 23, 2021       
 
THROUGH: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
 
FROM: Kristin Daniels, Director, Management & Budget 
   
SUBJECT: Health Department Annual Contract to Include CARES Act Amendment 
              
 
DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS 
 
On March 9, 2021, County staff indicated that the Health Department had requested a $591,088 
decrease to their CARES Act allocation, which would be memorialized in a revision to the 
Health Department’s CORE contract.  County staff noted that such revision would be brought 
before the Board as an informational item at a later date.  The amendments have been drafted and 
are included as an attachment to this agenda item. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This item is for informational purposes only and requires no Board action. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Health Department Annual Contract Amendments 
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